
From: WARD, Rebecca  
>  

Sent: 28 January 2025 10:12 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0075 - Land North of Thaxted Road, Saffron Walden 

 

Hello Leanne  

 

In response to the above-named application. Please see HWE ICBs original response sent on 3rd 
January 2024. Our response and position remain the same.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Rebecca Ward 

 

West Essex Premises and Estates Support Manager 

Hertfordshire and West Essex Integrated Care Board 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 




